
BTS/206/ORG 

Dr W Wagstaff 
Director, Regional Transfusion Centre 
Longley Lane 
Sheffield 
S5 7JN 

20 June 1983 

Dear Bill 

I have discussed the 'AIDS' leaflet with a number of colleagues 

and they think it is very good and should be available to all 
donors. There is some support that certainly at present each 

donor should positively be given a copy. 

Could "? risk of AIDS" be included in the list of questions donors 

are asked to road ? I am against includinc non-specific questions 

in the list and reference of every donor so responding to the 

iNAdic^l Officer would cause unacceptable delays. 

Yours sincerely 

A K Collins MB BS MRCPath 
Director NBTS Region 1 
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